9 June 2004

Ms Mary Harwood

Executive Manager, Biosecurity Australia
Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry
PO Box 858

CANBERRA 2601

Dear Ms Harwood

ADDENDUM TO THE REVISED DRAFT IRA REPORT FOR
PHILIPPINES BANANAS

Herewith please find attached the Addendum to the draft IRA report of February
2004. This Addendum reports on the IRA Team’s review of corrections made to the
draft IRA report, and on the implications of those corrections.

All members of the IRA Team agree to the release of the Addendum for stakeholder
comment.

All IRA Team members agree that the draft IRA report and the Addendum represent
the majority view of the panel.

A copy of a minority report comprising my documents dated 1 July 2003 and 1
December 2003 are enclosed, for attachment to the Addendum on its release.

Yours sincerely

P 9/6 /04

Mr David Peasley .




